
Thank you to everyone who gave to Chamblee UMC in 2019. It is by your 
generosity that this church continues to do good work in our community. 

Your faithful contributions of time, money, and efforts ensure that we 
continue to be a vibrant, thriving church in Chamblee, Georgia. 

Church Financials

Church Life

The Chamblee Youth Welcome Back event will be today, January 5, 2020, at 
Bowlmor Atlanta (Savoy Drive) from 5:00-7:00 p.m. Please make plans to join 
us as we kick off the new year with tons of fun! For more information or any 

questions, please contact Will Goodwin at wgoodwin@chambleeumc.org.

Confirmation classes are beginning for current 6th graders and older 
youth who have not gone through the confirmation process. Classes start 
on January 12 and concludes with confirmation Sunday on May 17, 2020. 
Confirmation classes are during the Sunday School hour in room 225. For 

more information and to register, visit Bit.ly/confirmationanncmnt.

Personalized tithing envelopes are here. If you ordered envelopes, please 
check your Sunday School binders or contact Belinda Owenby at 

bowenby@chambleeumc.org.

Chamblee Kids will be hosting another Kids Night Out on January 11 from 
5:30 - 8:00 p.m. Cost is $10/kid. To register, visit our website at 

chambleeumc.org/events.

You are invited to share love with Carolyn and Savannah Johnston on 
Sunday, January 12, in the Fellowship Hall. Please drop by between 

2:30-4:30 p.m. for cookies, punch, and to bring some joy to the Johnstons as 
we help them to create a new home after their house fire. 

“Housewarming” gift registries may be found at Bed, Bath & Beyond and 
Target websites. For more information, contact Ann Hammond by emailing 

her at lhh3@aol.com.

Chamblee Methodist Kindergarten will hold registration for 2020-2021 
school year for church members and current families on Thursday, January 
23 from 8:45 – 9:15 in Fellowship Hall.  Chamblee Methodist Kindergarten 
is a faith-based half day preschool and kindergarten program for children 
ages 2-5. This ministry of our church is SACS accredited and has been a part 
of Chamblee First United Methodist Church for over 60 years.  We are proud 
of this outstanding program and look forward to its continued success.  If 
you have questions, contact Mellie O’Keefe, Director at 770-457-2527 or 

mokeefe@chambleeumc.org.

Wednesday Bible Study begins again on January 15, 2020. We are going to 
discuss the biblical themes presented by the characters in Victor Hugo’s Les 
Miserables. A sign up sheet is located at the main desk in the lobby, we hope 

you join us.

Dunwoody UMC invites 5th & 6th graders and their families to attend the 
UMC-endorsed program Wonderfully Made the weekend of 

January 31-February 2. The program discusses sexuality, puberty, and 
relationships from a Christian perspective. Meals are provided. If you are 
interested in attending, contact Kristyl Kepley, our Chamblee Kids Director, at 

kkepley@chambleeumc.org.

Please look through the basket in the atrium for items that you may be 
missing. We have quite a collection of items including glasses, water bottles, 
coffee tumblers, umbrellas, and even a car key fob. Please contact Linda 

King (lking@chambleeumc.org) to retrieve your items. 
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Welcome to
CHAMBLEE FIRST UNITED

 METHODIST CHURCH

January 8: 
2020 Vision and Poll Results Discussion (from October sermon)

Serving Group: Missions/Hospitality Committee
Menu: Chicken pot pie, salad, apple cobbler

Wednesday Night Supper



Welcome! Whoever you are, wherever you are coming from, and 
whatever you have going on, you are welcome here. If you are new 
here, we have a gift for you at the welcome table in the narthex, 
through the doors in the back of the sanctuary. May you experience 
the love of God for you here today.

Children’s Worship | Children are always welcome to be part of our 
worship service; there are children’s worship bags in the atrium 
and narthex for use during the service. In addition, your children 
Kindergarten – 2nd Grade are invited to join our Children’s Worship 
beginning after the children’s moment.
Birth – Pre-K: Room 100
Kindergarten – 2nd Grade: Upstairs Room 215

Interested in joining Chamblee FUMC? Please note it on the 
attendance pad or call the church office to speak with one of  
the pastors.

Prayer Requests
Our members:

Sid Berry, declining health; and Denise (his daughter) as caretaker. 
Susan Burdick, recovering from surgery at Emory Hospital 
Fran Fancher, Northside Hospital 
Bill George, in need of a kidney transplant
Robin Gray, continuing health issues 
C.J. (Carolyn) Johnston, major house fire on 12/19. She and Savannah are ok. 
Penny Rose, treatment for lymphoma
Mary Sallach, recovering from ear surgery
Leonard Salley, recovering from back surgery
Wendell Turner, recovering at home
Kate Winne, recovering at home 

Loved ones and others in our community:

Betty Connell, sister of Eleanor Wilson, in-home hospice care
Cindy Fuller, Kathryn McBroom’s aunt
Elizabeth Goff, Dana Jenkins’ mom, treatment 
David Griffin, Beth Scarbrough’s dad, continuing treatment
Davida Lambeth Hildebrant, friend of Jan Rowell
Martha Lynn, sister of Dave Lynn
Will McDaniel, Andy Jameson’s cousin
Moi Monroe, brother of Ann Hammond
Ila Nichols, Dean Nichols’ daughter in law
Dr. Harvey Olds, brother of Barbara Olds
Cheryl Partlow, friend of Kathleen Heller & Swing family
Mary Rieck, Steve Rieck’s mother
Grandmother of Omar Smith
Al Stephens, Lee Turner’s brother
Dick Wendelburg, Kristin Boyer’s dad and her family, especially her mom
Michael Wilson, husband of Tiffani Christophe
Ron Wright, Susan Matlick’s step brother

If you have a prayer request, please fill out the Prayer Request form in the back of the pew and 
drop it in the offering plate, send an email to prayer@chambleeumc.org, or call the office at 
770.457.2525. In addition to those named here in the bulletin, we also have a prayer team who 
pray for those who wish to remain anonymous, are homebound, or have long-term needs.

11:00 Order of WorshipWelcome to Worship

Monday, January 6
CMK & PMO Resumes

Tuesday, January 7
11:30 a.m.		   	                                         Book Club (Rm. 200)

Wednesday, January 8
9:00 a.m. 				       Pickleball 
5:45 p.m. 		   	                              Wednesday Night Supper
7:30 p.m.				    Chancel Choir Rehearsal

Saturday, January 11
5:30 - 8:00 p.m. 					    Kid’s Night Out

Sunday, January 12
9:00 a.m.                                                                                           Modern Worship
10:00 a.m.		                 Sunday School
11:00 a.m.                                                  	                      Traditional Worship
2:30 - 4:30 p.m.                                                                           Johnston’s Shower
5:00 p.m.                                                                                  UM Youth Fellowship
	

This Week at Chamblee FUMC

Chiming of the Hour

Greeting & Invocation

Prayers of the People & The Lord’s Prayer

*Prayer of Dedication of Offering

Affirmation of Faith

Children’s Moment

Time of Fellowship

Invitation

*Benediction

UMH 220*Hymn Angels from the Realms of Glory

WhitworthPrelude In the Bleak Midwinter
Mr. Bill Callaway, organist

Choral Call French Carol
Family Choir

* All who are able, please stand
-LARGE PRINT hymnals available upon request

VivaldiOffertory Largo (Winter) from “The Seasons”
Mr. Bill Callaway, organist

*Christmas Doxology The First Noel

WadeAnthem O Come, All Ye Faithful
Family Choir with Mr. Callaway, organist

Go, Tell It on the Mountain UMH 251*Hymn

*Scripture Reading John 10:7-10

Rev.  LeeSermon Living Well

We Three Kings UMH 254*Hymn

MartinPostlude March of the Three Kings 
Mr. Callaway, organist

UMH 70Gloria Patri


